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From: Public Parker's Office Email
Sent: Monday, 7 April 2014 10:04 AM
To: Amanda Baldwin

Cc: Tony Chappel

Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

erom: o
Sent: Saturday, 5 April 2014 8:51 PM

To: Public Parker's Office Email
Cc:
Subject: Concern with Governments' green light for clear felling in State Forests

The Hon. Robyn Parker M.P.
Minister for the Environment and Minister for Heritage

It appears that the current Federal and State Liberal Governments are focussing on short-term financial gain for
logging interests at serious cost to long-term environment sustainability.

| understand that your brief includes environmental protection and action on climate change, both of which will be
compromised by the current NSW Government free logging proposals.

It would be a tragedy if your legacy to NSW and Australia was to support these short-term, short- sighted proposals
with their serious potential for long term impacts on future generations yet unborn and including perhaps your own
children’s children.

John Forrest
B.E., M.L.E.





